DOLGEVILLE PLANNING BOARD
March 12, 2019

MEMBERS: Chairperson - Paul Puznowski
Hunter Marlo
Jenny Armstrong
Donna DeLucco
Marilyn Williams
RECORDING SECRETARY: Jenny Armstrong
ATTENDEES: Hunter Marlo, Jenny Armstrong, Donna DeLucco, Marilyn
Williams

The meeting was called to order at 6:05 p.m. by Donna Delucco and then she lead the
group in the Pledge of Allegiance.

Approved by the Village Board at their last meeting was the offer by Christine Reynolds
to do the new Master Plan at no cost. Questions concerning this were:

What will Christine be doing with the Master Plan?

Will she be continuing where the Planning Board left off or conducting a total
revision?

Is she qualified for this type of undertaking?

Christine needs to be invited to our next meeting to inform the Board of her plans.

A request was made that Planning Board members be included in the copy list for the
Village Board meeting minutes. Jenny will contact Tammy concerning this issue.

Under discussion was the Processing Plant at the Town of Manheim Industrial Center.
The Village is to supply water and sewer for this facility. Will the sewer system be able
to handle the waste from the plant? Another concern is the odor. How will that be dealt
with? The Planning Board should be involved with this development.

Updated copies of the proposed Property Maintenance Law were given to attendees for
review and discussion at the next meeting.

Marilyn Williams motioned to adjourn the meeting at 6:50 PM. Seconded by Hunter
Mario. Ayes all.



